
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 3/25/2025 

 

 

Title: Discussion regarding drainage issues on Mountain Ash Lane in the Cottonwood Estates 

Subdivision. 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board approve Village staff contracting to install ditch pans from N9129 

to N9155 Mountain Ash Lane, Cottonwood Estates Subdivision?  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

Residents from N9129 Mountain Ash Lane to N9155 Mountain Ash Lane have expressed 

concerns of water standing and pooling in their ditch year-round from sump pumps.  The request 

from residents is for the Village to fund the design and installation of the concrete ditch pans at 

the bottom of the ditch in this area to aid the sump pump water to draining and not pooling in this 

area.     

 

 



 
 

Budget Impacts: Costs impacts would need to be determined.   

 

Recommended Action: Motion as determined by the Board.  

 

Attachments: 


